
Letter 50 

From: Parlow, James W  
Sent: Sunday, March 05, 2017 9:52 PM 
To: Duren, Dawn - ETF  
Subject: Something worrying me 
 
Dear Dawn, 
  Not knowing who to contact or send this to, can you tell me or forward this letter to the right 
person, please? 
The letter is a documentation on the research that I have done and what I have learned over 
the last 10 years.  
 It is on transgender people and why they are a biological fact rather than a mental error or 
choice.  
To over simplify, they have just identified a gene that they believe is responsible for 
schizophrenia developing in the womb. They have identified genes responsible for ALS, ADHD, 
Autism, and hundreds of other formerly thought of and classified human conditions as  mental 
disorders. 
  What I have learned is that being transgender leans heavily towards being a genetic/biological 
occurrence  as the fetus develops in the womb.  Scince now has proven the existence of many 
forms of humans and yes some with mis-matched sex organs with brain gender types. 
Someone should be told as to stop any mistakes that transgender persons are doing it by 
choice. 
We have come so far in medicine and science that there is proof a person can have a female 
brain and male genitalia and vice-versa a male brain and female genitalia. 
I hope they check it out with the National Library or the National Institute of Health - Human 
Genome Research Institute. 
 
If there are questions they can contact me and I will find the answers for them if I don't already 
have them. 
  We are not still at the stage of believing the world is flat and the universe revolves around the 
earth.  Science is capable of showing us the human condition. 
 
Respectfully, 
 Jim 
 
James W. Parlow, MS 
Assistant Professor 
Coordinator MN POST/ Assistant Professor 
Soc/CJ  Law Enforcement 
Winona State University, Winona MN 55987 
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